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I have participated in board and executive meetings. I have attended committees 

meetings on Toxic Exposure, Secondary PTSD and Spousal and Survivors Meetings 

on line. I am available to attend all committees meeting at any time.  

I attended the La. Mid-Winter State Council meeting in February. At that time I 

shared   information that I have learned by just sitting in on the above mention 

committees with the members at our AVVA meeting.  

I had the honor of swearing in Texas AVVA State Council new officers at their 

meeting in April. Congratulations to the new board. Thank you to the past officers 

for your service to AVVA. 

 

Kathy Andras 

Vice President 


